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Summary of National Grid Gas Transmission Stakeholder Group Meeting 4 

 

Meeting Number: NG-SG04 

Meeting Date: 27th November 2018 

Location: National Grid, Bearwood Road, Sindlesham, Wokingham 

Start Time: 10:00 – 17:00 

Attendees: Chair: Trisha McAuley  
Technical Secretary: Tamsin Kashap 
 
Members: 
Paul Denniff (PD), Scotia Gas Network  
Campbell Murdoch (CM), Total 
Caroline Bragg (CB), Association for Decentralised Energy 
Denise Massey (DM), Energy Innovation Centre 
Zoe McLeod (ZM), Independent Consumer Advocate 
Eddie Proffitt (EP), Major Energy Users Council (attended until 12:00) 
Dustin Benton (DB), Green Alliance  
Will Webster (WW), Oil and Gas UK 
Andy Manning (AM), Centrica 
Jade Kirk (JK), Robin Hood Energy 
 
National Grid Representatives: 
Phil Sheppard (PS), National Grid Director of Gas Transmission Owner  
Tony Nixon (TN), National Grid Gas Transmission Regulation Lead 
 
Invitees: 
Carole Hook (CH), National Grid RIIO-T2 Regulatory Strategy Manager 
Jenny Philips (JP) National Grid GSO RIIO2 Manager (attended until 14:30) 
Bridget Hartley (BH) National Grid Gas Transmission RIIO T2 and Investment 
Assurance Manager (attended until 14:30) 
Amelia Affum (AA) National Grid Stakeholder Group Electricity Transmission 
Technical Secretary 
Leigh Lipton (LL) National Grid RIIO T2 Communications Lead 
  

 

Apologies: 
 

None 

 

Description 

The fourth Stakeholder Group meeting began with a welcome from the Chair, Trisha McAuley.  
 

The members considered three important topics of the Gas Transmission RIIO 2 business plan; ‘Gas on and 
off the NTS’, ‘Environment’ and ‘Responsible Demolition’. Working within a number of smaller groups 
representing their respective constituencies, the members discussed the positive aspects and the limitations 
of the engagement logs presented by National Grid. The Stakeholder Group’s challenges centred around four 
key themes: stakeholder engagement strategy, stakeholder segmentation, RIIO 1 context and reflecting 
consumer outcomes.  
 

In the final session, the Stakeholder Group discussed the National Grid’s January consultation and business 
plan development and Trisha gave an update on a number of recent meetings with Ofgem and the RIIO 2 
challenge group. 

 


